
Support Virtual Slipper Week
10-16 August 2020

LET’S GET BEHIND VIRTUAL SLIPPER WEEK
 
Slipper Day, Reach for a Dream’s largest yearly fundraising 
campaign has been postponed due to lockdown. This means that 
many children who are suffering from life-threatening illnesses are 
seeing their dreams being put on hold.   
  
Dreams can’t be locked down though and that’s why we’ve 
partnered with Wimpy to bring you Slipper Week, which will run 
from 10 -16 August.    

If you want to help us make a difference, make a donation today
and support Virtual Slipper Week.

 
 

Let’s make dreams come true!  


